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17 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Can we just remind you that if your child displays any of the 3 classic symptoms of COVID: 
 

·         A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing 
episodes in 24 hours 

 
·         Temperature 

 
·         Loss of taste or smell 

 
then we will ask you to take a PCR test and collect them, if at school. 
 
In addition: 
 

·         Upset stomach (sickness & diarrhoea) 
 

·         Headache 
 

·         Unusual fatigue  
 
can be symptoms of COVID in children. Whilst these are not classic signs of COVID, we strongly recommend a PCR 
test if your child develops any of these symptoms.  
 
 
Thank you for your support with this 
 
Kind regards 
   

 
 

Theresa Thornton 

Headteacher 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 

Phone:  01480 466919 
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